
 

 

         11th May 2017. 
 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
We are pleased to share with you the lovely news that Class 3 Teacher, Mrs Fletcher has 
announced that she is expecting a baby due later in the Autumn Term. 
 
On behalf of the staff and governors I would like to congratulate Erin and Sean. 
 
The Governing Body will be meeting very soon to discuss staff organisation as usual before the 
end of Summer Term. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


